
 

English 
We are reading the book 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
We will then be creating our own stories 
using Tales Toolkit. We will beginning by 
describing a character and setting using 
adjectives.  

Maths 
We will be continuing to look at 

addition and focusing on recalling our 
number bonds.  

 PE 
We will be focusing on gymnastics on 

Fridays with Premier Sport. Please ensure 
your child has a full, named PE kit 

including joggers. 

 

Week beginning 13.11.23 

 
Inside Out    

Science 
 
This half term we will be looking at 
materials and their properties. 
 
We will be identifying everyday 
materials and grouping them 
according to texture.  

 

Poetry  
 

Our poems this half term are focusing 
on different emotions. This week our 

 
Art 

 
We are focusing on painting and mark 
making this term. We will be learning 
to use watercolours and how to mix 
primary colours to create secondary 

ones.  
 
 

History and Geography 
 

and thinking about our 
environment whilst also considering 

how we can, reduce reuse and  
recycle 

 

 Phonics 
We are continuing to look at 

alternative spellings for sounds. 
Please look out for our new learning 
and the rules that accompany them 

on our phonics newsletter that comes 
home every Friday.  


